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Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
As we continue to work together to support all of our Year 11s to achieve the best outcomes 
possible this summer, it is important to remind ourselves that successful students approach 
their studies and mock exams with the right behaviours, skills and attitudes.  
  
Our school uniform policy encourages high expectations of behaviour, values and ethos, which 
in turn assists discipline, motivation and self-management. We believe that students coming 
into school with the correct school uniform and equipment are more likely to be ready to learn 
and this boosts professionalism in the classroom. Therefore, with effect from Monday 28th 
February, it has been agreed that Year 11 students should be in full school uniform every day, 
only changing into their PE kit at school for PE lessons.  
  
This is one of several strategies being employed in the lead up to GCSEs designed to develop 
Year 11’s resilience, positivity, organisation and determination and we thank you in 
anticipation of your co-operation. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mrs C Handy-Rivett 
Acting Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 

 


